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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Friday, February 24, 2017 8:23 AM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Subject: FW: 1564 McAfee

 

 

From: shoua yang [mailto:shoua1974@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 10:44 PM 
To: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: Re: 1564 McAfee 

 
Hi Racqual, 
 
We closed the house on May 18th 2016. We did not move in until July 1st  2016. 
 
The seller is  
ARLP REO IV, LLC 
402 STRAND 
FREDERIKSTED, VI 00840 
 
 
 I hope this information help you or the council to determine.  If we closed the house in the end of May 2016, the information/hearing 
letter and Ect. should be sent to Vincent in July 2016.  We did not receive any letter or notice until the Jan. 2017 notice which we 
received on Feb. 2017.  
 
Please let me know what is the decision of the council and call me if you have any other question. 
 
Again, Thank you 
 
Shoua Yang  
651-605-5541 
 

On Wednesday, February 22, 2017 2:07 PM, "Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)" <racquel.naylor@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 
 

As I said on the phone, I need two things: 
1)      The exact date of the closing. 
2)      The name of the bank that you purchased the property from. 
  
Racquel Naylor 
City Council Offices 
Suite 310 City Hall 
15 Kellogg Boulevard West 
Saint Paul, MN  55102 
651-266-8585 
  
 


